
ERP/SIS Update 

October 20, 2016 
 

For the month of October, 2016, the ERP/SIS Coordinator has the following updates: 

 Data conversion for Dynamics GP has been mostly completed.  

 Dynamics GP completed the installation of the system onto the servers. The test environment 

has been built, and is nearing completion for initial manipulation.  

 An onsite visit will be held on October 24-27, 2016. This visit will comprise an initial setup and 

configuration of the purchasing system, testing of that setup and a “train the trainer” session.  

 U4SM is continuing to configure the base product for Vernon College’s specific needs.  

 U4SM has installed the system on our dedicated cloud servers. 

 The test environment for U4SM is being configured for Vernon College data.  

 Data conversion for U4SM should begin within the next 1-3 months.  

 


